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To Whom It May Concern,

It is my great pleasure to recommend Ruba Qewar to your organization. Mrs. Qewar is a talented member of
our staff at the Islamic School of Irving. She has been a teacher of Digital Arts for the past four years. [ have
known Mrs. Qewar in my capacity of Academic Counselor.

She continuously challenges herself to be the best teacher in her field. She is an interactive and interesting
educator. She is regularly involved in professional development to hone her skills in her field.

As a teacher, she helps make her colleagues, students, and community a better place. This is demonstrated in
yearly interfaith presentations at nearby universities. She helps prepare her students by training them in the
art of speaking and presentations.

Ruba has my highest recommendation for your organization. She has demonstrated excellence in all that she
puts her mind to, whether in school or in extra-curricular events. Ruba's persistence and ambition, combined
with her willingness to take risks, leads me to believe there will be no limit to her growth and achievements
both  personally and professionally. Please don't hesitate to contact me
at soulafa.amer@islamicschoolofirving.org if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Jeulofq (Aman
i

Soulafa E. Amer

Dean of Student Affairs
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